
This CSSC message is sent on behalf of London Protect, and the National Coordinator
Protect and Prepare.
Please see the attached ‘London Protect’ Bulletin 3 of 3 regarding the terrorist incident at
Parsons Green Underground Station, this morning Friday 15th September 2017.
Download London Protect AMBER Incident Update Parsons Green 3 of 3 PDF

https://www.thecssc.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/London-Protect-AMBER-Incident-Update-Parsons-Green-3-of-3-20170917-FF.pdf

